Town Clerk (Town of Neversink)

From: Chris Mathews (Town of Neversink Supervisor) <supervisor@townofneversink.org>
Sent: Friday, September 9, 2022 3:38 PM

To: "Town Clerk (Town of Neversink)'

Subject: FW: Opposition to Keriland proposal

From: avivalein@aol.com <avivalein@aol.com>
Sent: Sunday, September 4, 2022 7:02 PM

To: supervisor@townofneversink.org

Subject: Opposition to Keriland proposal

To Neversink Town Supervisor Christopher Mathews,

Please share my letter with the Town Board.

| am a property owner in Neversink and | oppose the Keriland development plans.

The Keriland proposal will ruin everything that people love and come to the Catskills for.
The proposal will reduce the property values of this area as the pristine nature will be
ruined.

We must protect pristine Catskill land for future generations to enjoy, experience and
share with the next generation.

We need to conserve the nature and the charm of the Catskills for future generations.

1 understand that the developer is also the land owner and has rights to develop his land.
Any development project chosen, must have the least environmental impact on the
delicate rivers/streams/soil and forests.

End the Keriland's development proposal. This project will bring pollution, water and soil
contamination, population crowding, river contamination, and wildlife destruction.

This will help to destroy the Catskills we love.

Concerned resident,

Aviva Gorig
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